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INDI NA & MICHIGAN ELECTRIC COMPANY
D' NXfD d.~CDUK NUDCEXR'PCANTO

-

P.O. Box 458, Bridgman, Michigan 49106
(616) 465-5901

March 14, 1983

Mr. J.G. Yeppler, Regional Administrator
United States Nuclear Regulatory Omrtission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Operating License DPR-58
Docket No. 50-315

Dear Mr. Feppler:

This is to confirm a verbal report made by Mr. B.A. Svensson,
Assistant Plant Manager, to your Mr. E.R. Swanson, Senior Resident
Inspector at the Donald C. Cook Nuclear Plant, on March 11, 1983,
at 1615 hours. At that time Mr. Svensson advised Mr. Swanson
that during an inspection of the D.C. Cook Plant fire doors, a
fire door (#469) in the Unit 1 Boron Injection Tank Roan was found
that did not have a label to substantiate UL certification. 'Ihe
Plant's 2mmediate action was to post a continuous fire watch for
this door.

As required by Technical Specification 6.9.1.8, a followup report
will be subnitted within 14 days.

Sincerely,
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,6c- W.G. Smith, Jr.

Plant Manager
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cc: J.E. Iblan
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